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February 3, 1973

THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINSMr. John llarvey
Administrative Management Division, FFA P0OR QUALITY PAGES
GSA 3uilding
18th & F Streets, N. V.
Washington, D. C. 2 % 05

Dear Mr. Harvey:

Thia letter will confirm our telephone conversation on February 6, 1973
which concerned the use of the P33 Conference Roo:s. - ~

If is cr/ understanding that the P5S Confersace Rcom.. N_u=her 6323, vill
be reserved for one day on February 27, 1973 for use by the Atc=ic Safety
and Licensing Appeal 30ard in the hearing of Consumers Power _ Company -

proposed Midland nuclear generating station. The hearing is scheduled
to be81n at 9:30 a.m. - _ . -
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Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

J. R. Neuboiser
Public Proceedings Staff
Office of the Secretary

of the Conaission
'
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bec: Mr. Rosenthal
Mr. Engelhardt

AS L\B
E. Goulbourne
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